
SRES - NFIR 

Rly Board O.O. No.70 of 2020 and PBC Circulars 144, 148, 169 of 2020. 

Respected PCPO Madam, 

Many office / Depots have not followed the Railway 

Board orders. The following employees need not 

come for duty. They are permitted to work from 

home. 

• Co-morbidities – Diabetic, Heart Diseases, Cancer 

and Immune Suppressive medication employees.   

• Pregnant employees and Disability employees.  

Officers and Depot Incharges, please follow the above 

rules as the Covid 19 cases are increasing day by day. 

Ensure Employees Safety and save Railwaymen. 
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